
 
 

 

 
 

 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S PORTFOLIO 

Group: 2 

Program: Other Agency 

Question No. SBE14/025 

Senator O’Sullivan asked the following question at the hearing on 20 November 2014: 

Senator O'SULLIVAN: I do; thank you, Chair. Professor, I note here in the correspondence—I 

do not intend to spend a lot of time examining you with respect to this correspondence because I 

personally think it speaks for itself—that you make a reference to the fact that you are required 

to finalise a strategic plan for the period 2014-17 by the end of June the following year. When 

you took up your appointment were you operating under a strategic plan that had been developed 

before you became the president? 

Prof. Triggs:  I was. 

Senator O'SULLIVAN:  You completed the term of that? 

Prof. Triggs:  Yes. 

Senator O'SULLIVAN:  With respect to an agenda, is that a document that is produced each 

year? 

Prof. Triggs:  Yes, it is. 

Senator O'SULLIVAN:  Here is my final question for today, with a sigh of relief for all. Would 

you take on notice to provide me with a copy of the one that preceded this particular version? 

Prof. Triggs:  Certainly. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Please find at Attachment A, a copy of Our Agenda: Commission Work Plan Updated for  

2012-2013. 

 


